BCA Board of Directors Nominating Committee
September 9, 2015 BCA Center

Present: Barbara Perry, Michael Metz, Lori Rowe, Beth Montuori Rowles, Selene Colburn
Staff: Doreen Kraft, Sara Katz
Public: Jim Lockridge, Jess Wisloski

Interviews with four candidates interested in the BCA Board of Directors took place: Margaret Coleman,
Lisa Lillibridge, Bryan Parmalee and Jane Wolforth. Each candidate was asked what interested them
about joining the board, what committee interests they might have, and what they saw as coming
cultural needs. AJ Larosa, who was scheduled for an interview, got stuck in air travel. His interview will
be rescheduled.

Margaret Coleman described her freelance work with artists in both Burlington and nationally, and an
interest in learning more from joining the board.

Lisa Lillibridge and has put her arts background to work for many great causes in the past and is
currently working on STRUT for SEABA.

Bryan Parmalee is a musician with a background also in arts administration.

Jane Wolforth works in public health and as an avid artist, is interested in the intersection of public
health and the arts.

All candidates expressed interest in arts education.

Though no public was left in the room, the committee moved to enter executive session to discuss the
applicants interviews. All were in favor.

A motion to come out of executive session was made. All in favor.

The committee will present findings from the interviews and reference calls to the full board at the
September 15 meeting.



